
 

 

 

Dear Parents 

What a busy term we are 
having, we’ve been talking about 
emotions. We are learning that 
it’s ok to feel anger, sadness, 
frustration and anxiety but it’s 
very important that we act and 
respond appropriately to these 
feelings.  

We have been investigating 
food, oral health, germ 
contamination and being kind to 
animals to keep both our mind 
and our body healthy. We’ve 
been having conversations about 
individual family traditions and 
celebrations to promote mutual 
respect. And we’ve been 
learning about each other’s likes 
and dislikes.  

After our sports day we will 
begin to slow down and begin 
cleaning all the toys we’ve used 
this year. It’s great to see and 
hear the children come 
together as they love cleaning, 
especially when there’s bubbles!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Half of our children will be 
moving on to big school and of 
course, we wish them the best 
of luck. We’ll be having an end 
of term party to send them off.  

End of year reports for leavers 
and blue learning journals for 
those remaining will be going 
out soon. Please can we ask you 
to sign and return the parent 
comment slip. Blue learning 
journals will need to be 
returned by the beginning of 
Autumn term.  

Fingers crossed we continue to 
get more spells of warm 
weather as we plan to get our 
paddling pool out, so please can 
you send your child in with 
swimwear and a towel from 
Monday 1st July.. 

Also, during hot weather, please 
can you ensure a named water 
bottle, sun hat and sun cream is 
supplied. 

Enjoy what’s left of the term! 

Tina & the Team 

Session times will be 
changing at the start of 
Autumn term, there will no 
longer be a Monday 
afternoon session nor lunch 
clubs on a Monday & Friday. 
This may change for spring 
term. 

I would like to thank all the 
parents who volunteer to 
join our committee - their 
help, support and humour is 
greatly appreciated!  

 

 

25th June – Deadline for photo 
orders 

28th June – Sports Day 

28th June – Fundraising Event 

1st-12th July – school visits for 
leavers 

19th July – End of Term Party 
for leavers  

4th September – start of 
Autumn Term – am session only. 

Join our committee for 2024/2025 
 

As a non-profit organisation we depend on fund raising 
and volunteers. Our AGM will be held in the church on 

Thursday 26th September. 


